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I am completing the first year of my term as the NeASFAA four-year private school sector representative. I’ve enjoyed this learning experience very much and am thankful for this opportunity.
I attended Board meetings in July, October and March, but unfortunately had to miss the meeting in January due to a scheduling conflict.
I’ve contacted the four-year private sector members prior to each of our Board meetings and have had responses received back each time which I have been grateful for. The responses have ranged from the dreaded 399 code to the celebration of new grandbabies, I personally like talking about babies more than 399 codes and they are also less confusing.
Thank you for allowing me to serve and I look forward to this coming year as I am sure it will be full of many more new experiences.

Taryn Rouse
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